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Deer Class Production 2024: ‘High Littleton School Musical’

Dear Parents/Carers,

As you are well aware, your child will be performing in a musical production in a few weeks. The
performances will take place on:

● Wednesday 10th July 9:30am - 11:30am (Dress Rehearsal to the school) – Parents are welcome to
attend if they would like to bring young children or cannot attend the main performance.
● Thursday 11th July 6:00pm - 8:00pm (20 minute interval when drinks will be available) – All
welcome.
● Friday 12th July 6:00pm- 9:00pm (30 minute interval when drinks and pre-ordered food will be
served) - Immediate family only (Parents and siblings). After-party until 9:00pm when you can mingle
with the stars of the show!

Children will need to be back to school by 5:30pm for the evening performances – the doors will also open
at this time so that parents can be seated and enjoy a drink.

Tickets will cost £3.00 per performance and can be booked via the Google Form,. Souvenir programmes
with photos of the cast will be available to purchase during the evening as well. The profit from these
events will go towards the costs of the production.

This year, we will be serving food during the interval for the Friday evening performance – something a

little special. Food must be pre-ordered using the Google Form above, for the Friday evening
performance. All orders must be placed by 5th July, and will then be available for payment on Parentpay.
The audience will be seated at tables for this performance so that you can enjoy your food and drink
during the production. The PTA will be serving soft and alcoholic drinks at both of the evening
performances.

The children are working so hard to ensure the performance lives up to expectations and I do hope you
and your families can attend the performances.

Yours sincerely
Mr Gunning
Deputy Headteacher

“Love each other as I have loved you” John 15:12
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